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HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION

Tuesday, November 14, 2017
The Historic Resources Commission held a called meeting on Tuesday, November 14, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Graham Municipal Building.  Commission Members present were Helen Sharpe, Guy Sinclair, Denise Baker, Jerry Perdue and Cary Worthy. Grace Baldwin and Elaine Murrin were absent. Staff members present was Nathan Page, Planning Director, Alexa Powell Planner, Martha Johnson and Debbie Jolly Zoning/Inspections Technicians. 
 Chair Cary Worthy called the meeting to order. 
1.  Pledge of Allegiance. Helen Sharpe gave the opening invocation  

2.  Approval of the minutes from the October 10, 2017 meeting. Helen Sharpe made a            motion to approve and Denise Baker seconded. All voted aye. 
3.   COA1714 Kimrey Residential Update. An Application by Lee and Mindi Kimrey to               amend the front façade of the proposed structure at 106 W Elm Street. Lee Kimrey of 410       Raven Court spoke concerning his request to make changes to the current approved COA.       He would like to move Commercial entrance to the middle of the building. This request         also includes recessing the front entrance 10 foot back from the front of the building,              creating a covered patio entrance and reducing the width of the double door glass store           front down approximately 11’ wide centering opening to patio area. He also requested for       approval to the residential second story unit to add double French doors and residential            entrance will be in alley way.  Denise Baker made a motion to approve Helen Sharpe              seconded the motion all vote aye.  
4. The previously approved awning fabrics have changed. Staff has created a presentation to approve some fabrics as minor Certificates of Appropriateness for replacements of existing awnings. The presentation will take place at a subsequent meeting.

5. Cary Worthy stated that December meeting may have submissions, but Mr. Page suggested to hold off until the January meeting which is a scheduled meeting unless the public were to submit an item.
With no further business the meeting was adjourned. 










Respectfully submitted, 











Debbie Jolly
